
Joint Meeting – Brigham Plan Commission and Brigham Town Board 

Wednesday, July 25, 2018 – 7:00 PM 

Meeting called to order by Town Board Chair Jason Carden at 7:07 PM on Wednesday, 

July 25, 2018.  Meeting held in meeting room of Barneveld-Brigham Municipal Building 

in Barneveld Wisconsin. 

In attendance besides Chair Carden were:  Town Board Supervisors Jeff Zander and 

Kyle T Thompson.  Plan Commission members Steve Thoni, Doug Reeson, Tami 

Bowser, Al Feist and Jerry Zander.  Others in attendance were:  Audrey Rue, Jerry & 

Mary Davis, Greg Hilden, John Neis and Dwight Nelson. 

The Public Notice was approved on motion by Supervisor Kyle Thompson, seconded by 

Supervisor Jeff Zander and carried. 

The minutes were approved as amended by Supervisor Zander, seconded by 

Commissioner Tami Bowser.  Carried 

Things Discussed: 

 Tier 1 or Tier 2  

 Percentage that supported density 

 Uncertain Items 

Chair Carden explained tiers. 

Action Items: 

 Reach out to Scott Godfrey and also Audrey should reach out to the Clerks 

Network – both searching for some sort of point system 

 Develop or copy a tier system and research how effective has it been and what 

are the problems 

 Start to develop a plan (refer to Town of Dodgeville) 

Next Meeting:  Tuesday, August 21, 2018 at 7:00 PM 

Motion by Commissioner Reeson to adjourn at 8:41 PM.  Motion seconded by 

Supervisor Thompson and Carried. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

Audrey Rue, Clerk/Treasurer 


